Sandra Riffle, CMC, CBTO Interim City Clerk City of Edgewood 405 Bagshaw Way Edgewood FL 32809

Dear City Clerk Riffle:

After contemplation of the discussion surrounding the Mecato's Bakery and Café Waiver Request Section 134-471(2)e at the Planning & Zoning meeting of February 14th, 2022, I would like to rescind my vote of 'Favor'. Having joined the Planning & Zoning board at the latter stage of the creation of the Edgewood Central District (ECD), I feel strongly that the original P&Z recommendation of having the wall along Hansel turn and front only the first couple of spaces on the Hoffner frontage complies with the design intent of the ECD.

That being the case, I would like it stated for the record I wish to change my vote to 'Opposed' to the denial of the waiver request.

Please disseminate this information to City Council on my behalf.

Thank you.

David C. Gragg

Planning & Zoning Board Member

5540 Jessamine Lane

Edgewood FL 32839